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SUNDAY SCHEDULE 
  

   9:00 am ~ Beth Moore Bible Study 

   9:00 am ~ Sunday School for all ages 
 10:15 am ~ Worship Service 
Nursery open for 5 and under 
  1:30 pm ~ Mizo/Burmese Service 
  4:00 pm ~ Youth (Grades 6-12)  
  6:00 pm ~ Mizo Youth  
  (Second & Last Sundays) 

 All are welcome here! Please join us! 
 

 
WEEKDAY SCHEDULE 
 

Monday 
 10:00 am ~ Bible Study 
    1:00 pm ~ Exercise Class 
      7:00 pm ~ Scouts        
Tuesday 
 10:30 am ~ Covenant Group 
 11:00 am ~ The Shepherdôs Table 
    6:30 pm ~ Bible Study 
Thursday 
   6:00 pm ~ Beth Moore Study  
  6:30 pm ~ Choir Practice 
   7:30 pm ~ Bell Practice 
 

 

  
April 
    2  Lenten Bible Study @ 9:00 am 

    3  Tri Kappa @ 6:00 pm 
    6  UMW General Meeting @ 10:00 am 
    6  Quilt Connection @ 6:00 pm 
    9  Lenten Bible Study @ 9:00 am 
    9  Missions Meeting @11:30 am 
    9  Palm Sunday @ 10:15 am 
  13  Maundy Thursday @ 6:30 pm 
  14  Good Friday @ 7:15 pm 
  16  Easter Sunday Sunrise Service @ 7:00 am 
  16  Easter Breakfast @ 8:00 am 
  16  Easter Egg Hunt @ 9:00 am 
  16  Traditional Easter Service @ 10:15 am 
  21  UMW Executive Meeting @ 9:30 am 
  22  Community Game Night @ 6:00 pm 
  24  SPRC Meeting @ 6:00 pm 
  29  Doll Show @ 10:00 am 
 

The Spire is published monthly 
by Greenwood UMC 

Editor: Monica Collins-Lundsford 
Office@GreenwoodUMC.org 

Pastor: In Suk Peebles 
InSuk.Peebles@INUMC.org 
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April 2 Ƅ  Lenten Bible Study 
April 3 Ƅ  Tri Kappa  
April 6 Ƅ  UMW General Meeting 
April 6 Ƅ  Quilt Connection 
April 9 Ƅ  Lenten Bible Study 
April 9 Ƅ  Palm Sunday 
April 9 Ƅ  Missions Meeting 
April 13 Ƅ Maundy Thursday 
April 14 Ƅ Good Friday 

 
April 16-Ƅ Easter Sunday 
Sunrise Service 
April 16 Ƅ Easter Breakfast 
April 16 Ƅ Easter Egg Hunt 
April 16 Ƅ Traditional Easter Service 
April 21 Ƅ UMW Executive Meeting 
April 22 Ƅ Community Game Night 
April 24 Ƅ SPRC Meeting 
April 29 Ƅ Doll Show 

April dates to rememberé 

Greenwood UMC Vision Statement: 
ñTo be a church home where Godôs love welcomes and encourages 

all people to become disciples of Jesus Christ.ò 
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ñI am the resurrection and the life. Anyone who believes in me will 
live, even after dying. Everyone who lives in me and believes in me 
will never ever die." John 11:25-26 (NLT) 
 
That sums up the Easter messageðlife ever after in Christ, as joyous 
believers. As we believers celebrate Easter, and as we immerse our-
selves in the reborn life of springtime, I'd like to present you with 

some powerful messages that shaped the faithful through the ages:  
 

Come you all: enter into the joy of your Lord.  
You the first and you the last, receive alike your reward;  

you rich and you poor, dance together;  
you sober and you weaklings, celebrate the day;  

you who have kept the fast and you who have not, rejoice today.  
The table is richly loaded: enjoy its royal banquet.  
The calf is a fatted one: let no one go away hungry.  

All of you enjoy the banquet of faith;  
all of you receive the riches of his goodness. 

Let no one grieve over his poverty, for the universal kingdom has been revealed;  
let no one weep over his sins, for pardon has shone from the grave;  
let no one fear death, for the death of our Savior has set us free:  

He has destroyed it by enduring it,  
He has despoiled Hades by going down into its kingdom,  
He has angered it by allowing it to taste of his flesh. 

ðJohn Chrysostom, bishop of Constantinople; sermon, ca. 400  
 

*** 
 

 

Discipleship Team 
 

Come experience re-birth in Jesus this spring at a class or study! 

 

Spring is a time for re-birth. Come and join a class or study here at GUMC and learn more 
about Jesus: 
¶ Soul-journers class on Sunday mornings meets at 9 am in room 15.  Bring your Bibles 
or borrow one of ours as we join in prayer, fellowship, and study. The group has started our 
Lenten study: Creed by Adam Hamilton.  Gloria Hubbuch is the group leader.  Contact her 
with questions: 317-709-0939. 
¶ Good News Sunday School class also meets at 9 am and focuses on Godôs word. The 
Good News class studies the Chronological Bible.  If you don't have a Chronological Bible, 
donôt worry.  Several copies  are available in class for use. Evan Springer leads this class. 
¶ Tuesday morning Bible Study at GUMC: The Covenant Group is studying the Beth 
Moore study of To Live Is Christ. This weekly study is on the life and ministry of Paul.  If 
you have questions, contact Jo Ann Gates at 317-882-5787 or Missy Johnson at                   
317-888-1248. 
¶ Beth Moore study group resumed in March in room 15 on Thursday nights from  
6 Ƅ7:30 pm to study David, Seeking a Heart Like His. Please join us! See Gloria Hubbuch 
with questions or call 317-709-0939.   

  

The Discipleship team is always looking for members, leaders, and studies of interest. Please 
contact any member of the Discipleship Team if you would like to be a part of this growing 
ministry. 

  
Your Discipleship Team: Mary Kay Anthony, Jo Ann Gates, Gloria Hubbuch, Beth Hicks & 
Julie Penoff 
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GUMC United Methodist Men 
 

On Saturday, March 18, the GUMC UMM hosted the second in the series of Lenten Break-
fasts taking place in our district this year.  We had a great turnout of about 65 people to enjoy 
a wonderful meal prepared by Julie Penoff and her crew.  We also heard about the work One 
Mission Society is doing to plant churches and bring people to Christ around the world.  The 
last two district Lenten Breakfasts are on April 1 at Grace UMC in Franklin and on April 8 at 
Smith Valley UMC.  Both start at 8:00 am. 
 

We will be having a breakfast meeting later in April to follow up on the thoughts and ideas 
that were brought up during the leadership planning meeting.  All are welcome to join us. 
 

Our Community Breakfasts will be starting in May as the Farmers Market starts up for anoth-
er year.  Any church group that would like to help during one of the breakfasts and earn mon-
ey for their work, please contact Chuck Meek.  August is spoken for by the UMW, but the 
rest of the summer, May through October, is wide open. 
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To our Church family at GUMC:  I would like to say on behalf of myself and 
Frogger, thank you for the birthday cards and anniversary cards.  Also thank 
you for your prayers during ñwhatever hit us like a Mack truckò illness.  We 
have been blessed to have found our forever church and our forever family.  
      Thank you all,  Frogger & Trish Wiker 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank my church family for their visits, cards, calls, 
and other kindness during my recent surgery and convalescence.  Iôm happy to report my  
surgery was a complete success.  The thoughtfulness received from Pastor In Suk and     
members of this church will forever be remembered and reinforce my belief to ñLove thy 
neighbor as thyself.ò  Hope to see you soon and God bless.                  Paul Totten 
 
I would like to thank everyone for their prayers, thoughts, and cards while I was ill.   
           Lauren Stachel 

 

Our deepest Christian sympathy to  
the family of Juanita Fewell on her passing March 3, 2017. 

 May God grant her eternal rest.  

The Youth Groupôs ñParentsô Night Outò was a huge success! 

Donôt miss 
the Youth Sunday service 

on April 23. 
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Continued 

I rise today 
with the power of God to pilot me, 
God's strength to sustain me, 
God's wisdom to guide me, 
God's eye to look ahead for me, 

God's ear to hear me, 
God's word to speak for me, 
God's hand to protect me, 
God's way before me, 
God's shield to defend me, 
God's host to deliver me, 
from snares of devils, 
from evil temptations, 
from nature's failings, 

from all who wish to harm me, 
far or near, 

alone and in a crowd. 
ð"Saint Patrick's Breastplate," 
Old Irish, eighth-century prayer.  

 
***  

Jesus! the name that charms our fears, 
That bids our sorrows cease; 
'Tis music in the sinner's ears, 
'Tis life and health and peace. 

ðCharles Wesley, "O For a Thousand Tongues to Sing"  
 

Christ is Risen! He is risen indeed! 
Happy Easter! 

 
Pastor Peebles  

Lenten Bible Studyé 
 

Sunday, March 12 Ƅ April 16 @ 9 am 
 

Itôs not too late to join us!!! 


